
BE ONE OF TEACHERS CHOSEN
TO EXPERIENCE NPPD’S

 Hosted by NPPD •  At Northeast Community College in Norfolk, NE

Teachers — we have an opportunity for you! Nebraska Public Power District (NPPD) 
is excited to host a STEM Professional Development Teachers Workshop! The event will 
take place July 30th from 12:30 pm - 5:30 pm and July 31st from 8:00 am - 4:00 pm.  
And there is more! Graduate credit for recertification is available through WSC and is 
included as part of this FREE event! 

WHAT WILL BE INCLUDED:
> Each school gets to take home a STEM kit of their choice*
> One and a half days of hands-on activities
> Tour of the NECC Campus

Registration Deadline is May 31st, 2024
Open to all teachers K-12. Space limited.
Supper will be provided on the 30th and lunch provided on the 31st. 
Lodging will also be provided if needed.

Contact Kim Liebig at kkliebi@nppd.com with any questions.
If you receive a spot, more details will be sent your way. Thank you!

* Each school is welcome to enroll more than one teacher for this event, 
but will be limited to one kit per school.

PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT 
TEACHERS WORKSHOP

July 30th & 31st, 2024
Northeast Community College

Norfolk, Nebraska

STEM

HOW TO SIGN UP:
Click > HERE < to register online 
or you can email Kim Liebig at kkliebi@nppd.com 
with the following information:

> Name
> School
> Subject(s) you teach
> Cell phone number

Spots will be filled in the order we receive them.

FREE
FOR K-12 TEACHERS!

Plus, a graduate 

credit option!

https://nppd.wufoo.com/forms/2024-stem-prof-development-teachers-workshop/
https://nppd.wufoo.com/forms/2024-stem-prof-development-teachers-workshop/

